THE CITY OF

POMONA

Water Operations

January 13, 2014

TO: All Bidders

RE: ADDENDUM NO. 1 FOR SEWER PIPELINE REPLACEMENT, CITYWIDE
(PHASE 1II), WHITE AVENUE, HOLT AVENUE, AND VIA ESTRELLA

PROJECT NO. 586-86019

Bid Opening: Extended to 11:00 A.M. on February 25, 2014 (Tuesday)

The attached Addendum (1 page) revises the Contract Documents:

“Sewer Pipeline Replacement, Citywide (Phase II), White Avenue, Holt Avenue, and Via
Estrella Project No. 586-86019”

Please incorporate the revision in your bid document and return the acknowledgment of the

Addendum 1 form attached, or complete page C-4 of the Proposal. Failure to acknowledge
receipt of this Addendum may result in rejection of your bid.

Sincerely,

Nichole Horton, PE
Utility Engineering Associate

Attachment

cc: File
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ADDENDUM NO. 1

CITY OF POMONA
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

SEWER PIPELINE REPLACEMENT, CITYWIDE (PHASE II), WHITE AVENUE, HOLT
AVENUE, AND VIA ESTRELLA PROJECT NO. 586-86019

The following change shall be made part of the Contract Document for:

SEWER PIPELINE REPLACEMENT, CITYWIDE (PHASE II), WHITE AVENUE, HOLT
AVENUE, AND VIA ESTRELLA PROJECT NO. 586-86019

The Bidder shall acknowledge the Confirmation of Receipt of Addendum No. 1 for the subject project.
CONTRACT DOCUMENTS AND SPECIFICATIONS:
1. PART 1 - NOTICE INVITING SEALED BIDS

Page A-1: Sealed bids are due in the City’s Purchasing office on February 25, 2014 at 11:00 AM.
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PLEASE FILL OUT ACKNOWLEDGMENT AND RETURN THE RECEIPT EITHER BY
FAX TO 909-620-2222 OR EMAIL TO NICHOLE_HORTON@CLPOMONA.CA.US

CONFIRMATION OF
RECEIPT OF ADDENDUM

PROJECT: ADDENDUM NO. 1 FOR SEWER PIPELINE REPLACEMENT, CITYWIDE
(PHASE 1), WHITE AVENUE, HOLT AVENUE, AND VIA ESTRELLA

PROJECT NO. 586-86019

TO: All Bidders

RE: Receipt of Addendum

This is to verify receipt of Addendum No. _1_, for the “Sewer Pipeline Replacement,
Citywide (Phase I}, White Avenue, Holt Avenue, And Via Estrella Project No. 586-
86019" project. By signing this document, you acknowledge receipt of addenda.

We appreciate your cooperation and consideration of a bid submittal for this project.

Nichole Horton, P.E.
Utility Engineering Associate

RETURN TQ Nichole Horfon, Project Manager

ACKNOWLEDGMENT

| have read the above request from the City of Pomona and by signing, | hereby
acknowledge receipt of Addendum No. 1, for “Sewer Pipeline Replacement, Citywide
(Phase 1l), White Avenue, Holt Avenue, And Via Estrella Project No. 586-86019"

project.
Total pages: 1 (excluding the confirmation sheet).

By:

Title:
Company:
Date received

PLEASE FILL OUT ACKNOWLEDGMENT AND RETURN THE RECEIPT EITHER BY
FAX TO 909-620-2222 OR EMAIL TO NICHOLE_HORTON@CIL.POMONA.CA.US



